
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 11/03/2025 6:22:54 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

11/03/2025

MRS Roslyn Wheeler
26 Lodge ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am objecting to this development , simply put it will add to the already chaotic traffic situation
in this area .It will be a huge safety consideration for pedestrians and motorists alike . No
Mcdonalds at this site !




